
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JKO/CO/FUNCTIONS/OPTIONSEVENING/2024/OPTEVEJAN24                       12th January 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

 
You are invited to join myself, senior colleagues and Heads of Department in school on the evening of 
Wednesday 24th January 2024, as I outline the Options process for Year 9 students. This is a compulsory 
event as the Options process will determine what subjects your child will study at Key Stage 4 and will 
influence future career pathways and/or further training. Heads of Department, our careers advisory service 
Careers Connect and further education establishments will be available to answer any questions and offer 
guidance about subject choices and explain details about specific courses.  
 
Students attending the evening need to be in full school uniform. 
 
The evening will commence at 6:00pm where I will deliver a presentation about the Options process in the 
school hall. After this there will be the opportunity to talk to our Heads of Department about their subjects 
in separate areas. This year subjects will be located in the library, drama studio and the canteen.  
 
Should any parent/carer have any questions in advance, please feel free to contact me using the email 
details below. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr J Koltan 
Senior Assistant Headteacher  
jkoltan@boteler.org.uk 
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